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President’s Message
Fran Maddox

Dear Fellow RCAC Members:

The meeting on July 16 was a wonderful gath-

ering of about 20 of our members. The day
started with the music circle, led by Jeff Nelson.

He introduced “Irish Medley” by our friend
and composer, Murl Allen Sanders. This song
was played at the 2015 Accordion Camp. Many

people at the meeting said they really enjoyed

playing in parts. We get kind of bored with the

your playing out opportunities.

The board will be meeting again August 8 at
Delette Huffman’s home in Canby.

“same ole, same ole” so this was a welcome
tune. The other songs and solos are later in

this newsletter in Marlene Meissner’s report on

the meeting. We welcomed two members
back to the club: Greg Gordon and Larry

McCullough.

Announcements at the meeting included infor-

mation about the August 20 picnic. You will

find more about the picnic later in this edition.

Kathy Grambsch is leading the music circle.

She will send me the songs and I'll let you know

so you can be practicing!

There will be no September meeting. | took a

survey of the board members and all agreed
that September is too busy with Oktoberfest

events. Please share pictures and articles about

.

Next Meeting
August 20, 2022
11:00—3:00

Oak Grove Community Center

Agenda:

11:00-12:00 Music Circle —Music TBA

Kathy Grambsch conducting,

| 12:00-3:00  Lunchand Meeting

sy

As always continue to check out the website for
more RCAC news. I'm trying to keep it as updat-

ed as possible.

The music that has been donated to the club
from the three sources: Veima Conte, Jimmy
Bianca and Dieter Nachmann, is now on one
spreadsheet. If you are interested in seeing the
books and the sheet music, let me know and I'll
send you the link. Many thanks to members who
bought the music and donated to the club.

Thanks for your generosity.

In reflecting on the july meeting, | want you to
know how grateful | am for all your cooperation
since becoming president. You inspire me to
keep learning about our instrument. Listening to
everyone play Saturday was a delightful experi-
ence.
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Continue to enjoy the rest of the summer and
| we I see you at the picnic in August.
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